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In English this week, we completed our non-chronological reports about 
the Portia spider and started to plan our independent reports on 
volcanoes. Using the skills we have learnt, we made notes on the 
relevant information and have planned a subheading for each section.  
 
 
In Maths, we have been adding tens and ones to 3-digit 
numbers. We are excited to launch our very first 
TTRockstars competition this week. The challenge is to 
spend at least ten minutes throughout the week (Monday 
– Monday) practising the relevant times tables on 
TTRockstars. In class, children are currently recapping 
the times tables taught previously in Year 2 (x2, x10, x5) but once 
confident with these, they should be practising x4, x3, x6 and x8.  
 
In RESPECT, we completed our first school council meeting of the year 
where the children voted for which charities they would like to support 
using the money collected weekly from Friday Bake.  
 
In Art, we brought together all the skills that we have learnt in this unit to 
create a piece of abstract art. We created a mini art gallery where the 
children moved around the room looking at each other’s artwork.  
 
We would like to remind parents that the first set of Year 3 statutory 
words will be tested next week. These are listed below and were also 
stuck in homework diaries in September.  
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Miss Stephenson and Miss Parker ☺  
 
 


